April 17, 2012
Bruce J. Stidworthy, P.E.

Bohannan Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson NE Courtyard 1
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Ventana Ranch Community Park, Drainage Management Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 3/29/12 (B10/D003)
Dear Mr. Stidworthy,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3/29/2012, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Site Plan action by the DRB until the following comments are addressed:

· AMAFCA approval is required.
· Show the Zone A flood zone.  The proposed building must be outside the limits of the flood zone or a LOMR will be required.
· Are the pedestrian crossings across the arroyos grade separated? 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.





Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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